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Notice of Hospital Public Interest Review 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Minnesota Department of Health has 
received a letter of intent from Tandem Hospital Partners, LLC seeking to obtain three 
separate licenses to operate hospitals in following locations in Minnesota: Apple Valley, 
Chaska, and Cottage Grove. Each hospital would operate eight inpatient beds and seven 
emergency department beds.  Under Minnesota Statutes, Sec. 144.553 Subd.1, any other 
organization seeking a hospital license to serve the same, or similar, service area must 
notify the Commissioner of Health within thirty days of the date of this notice.   
 

Organizations requesting additional information, or submitting letters of intent to 
the commissioner, should contact: 

 
Nathan Hierlmaier 
Senior Research Analyst 
Minnesota Department of Health 
PO Box 64882  
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0882 
 
Phone: 651-201-3541 
Fax: 651-201-5179 
Email: nathan.hierlmaier@state.mn.us  
Website: http://www.health.state.mn.us/healtheconomics  
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